-----Original Message-----

From: dave Goodhew 

Sent: 26 August 2013 14:47

To: Rebekah Morgan

Subject: Haynes Barn, Sibford Gower Planning Application 13/00930/F

It has come to our attention that there is a planning application for Haynes Barn, Sibford Gower.  The applicant has in (section14, Protected Species,) ticked NO to the question.  For 16 years we have visited this area and enjoyed the walk that passes the barn which has been re-routed.  We are well aware of an active badger sett which has grown over the years around the area of the old barn, to that end we were horrified to discover this criminal act of destruction.  Adult badgers and their cubs could well be trapped underground after their entrances have been blocked.  We feel sure some action should be taken against the perpetrator of this crime by Thames Valley Police as badgers are a protected species and the planning officer has been mis-led by an incorrectly completed application. 

